M Gma || Joan McNamara <jmcnamara@natickma.org>

Re: Until Forever Falls Apart Date Change

Brian Lauzon <lauzon@natickpolice.com> Tue, Sep 13, 2022 at 9:33 AM
To: Joan McNamara <jmcnamara@natickma.org>

We can make this date work but will need to know in the next week or so if it will be approved by the Select Board.

On Mon, Sep 12, 2022 at 11:06 AM Joan McNamara <jmcnamara@natickma.org> wrote:
Hi Brian,

Erin is requesting that this filming at the police department be moved up one week. | have let her know that | cannot assure her that this date works for you
(October 15th) given the short notice, and the fact that | now need new insurance documents, select board approval, etc.

Please let me know if this date is even possible for you to work with.
Thank you

Joan

JOAN M. McNAMARA

Executive Assistant to the Town Administrator
and Select Board

TOWN OF NATICK

13 East Central St., Natick, MA

(t) 508-647-6400 x 1402

(f) 508-647 6401

—————————— Forwarded message ---------

From: Erin Cummins <eec385@nyu.edu>

Date: Fri, Sep 9, 2022 at 3:28 PM

Subject: Until Forever Falls Apart Date Change
To: Joan McNamara <jmcnamara@natickma.org>

Hello!

| just wanted to write you to request a date change for our filming this October. We had to move the shoot up a week to October 14th - 18th and will be planning
to film at the station on October 15th. | was hoping to get approved for these new dates.

Best,
Erin Cummins



